
From: Jim O'Callaghan [mailto:jim~3ocallaghanmoran.com] 
Sent: 14 August 2009 11:06 
To: Suzanne Wylde 
Cc: 'David Naughton' 
Subject: Waste Licence Applicatiori WO263-01 

Suzanne. 

I refer to our discussion in relation to the Irish Packaging Recycling Ltd licence application. I 
confirm that we are currently preparing the repsonse to the Article 14 2(b)(ii) Notice 
and intend to submit this to the Agency in the week starting 24th August. 

Regards, 

Jim OCallaghan 

O'Callaghan Moran & Associates 
Environmental & Hydrogeological Consultants 

Tel: 021 4321521 
Fax: 021 4321522 
Email: jim@ocallaghanmoran.com 
Web: http://www.ocallacthanmoran.com 

DISCLAIMER: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have 
received this email in error please notify the sender. Please note that any views or 
opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of the company. Although the company has taken reasonable 
precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the recipient should check 
this email and any attachments lor the presence of viruses. The company accepts no 
liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. 

- 
This email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System. 
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email 
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